
From: Cauthen, Jeremy <jcauthen@sccommerce.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/13/2016 3:21:38 PM
Subject: Boeing employment

Chaney,
 
Just confirmed with Boeing – currently, they are publically saying they have “more than 7,500” employees. Let me 
know if you need anything else.
 
Thanks,
 
Jeremy
 
Jeremy Cauthen
Communications Manager
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
803.737.0458 direct
www.SCcommerce.com
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